
 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro     Ranking Member Kay Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, D.C.  20515    Washington, D.C.  20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

I am requesting funding for the Mason County Farmers Market project in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Main Street Point Pleasant, Inc. located at 305 

Main Street, Point Pleasant, WV 25550.  

The funding would be used rehabilitate the interior of the Lowe Boiler House and construction of 

a market pavilion for use by the Mason County Farmers Market. At 4,500 square feet, the 

construction will provide space for approximately 30 agricultural vendors under-roof with open-

air space available for a minimum of 25 additional vendors.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Carol D. Miller 

Member of Congress 
 

 

 

 

 

 


